
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Oct. 23, 2022 
 

Get Out the Vote Rally with U.S. Senator Mark Kelly  
at the San Xavier District of the Tohono O’odham Nation, Oct. 25 

 
SELLS, Ariz. – U.S. Senator Mark Kelly will visit the Tohono O’odham Nation’s San Xavier District to 
headline a Get Out the Vote rally on Tuesday, Oct. 25, 2022 from 9:30 a.m. – 10:45 a.m. Sen. Kelly, 
Tohono O’odham leaders and representatives from the Pascua Yaqui Tribe will deliver remarks at the 
San Xavier District Community Building. Tribal citizens are invited to attend the free rally to see the 
Senator and learn more about what is at stake in the Nov. 8 election. 
 
Mark Kelly was elected to the U.S. Senate in 2020 to fill out the remainder of the late Senator John 
McCain’s term. The son of two police officers, Sen. Kelly previously served as a U.S. Navy pilot during 
Desert Storm and flew four Space Shuttle missions as a NASA astronaut. In the Senate, he has worked 
closely with the Nation on addressing the unique issues facing tribal communities. He is currently 
running for re-election to a full six-year term. 
 
Sen. Kelly’s visit comes as Arizona enters the final weeks of the election season, with many important 
races on the ballot including U.S. Senate, U.S. House, Arizona Governor, Arizona Secretary of State and 
Arizona Attorney General. It is vital that tribal citizens exercise their right to vote and honor those who 
fought to secure that right years ago. 
 
Our Voice – Our Vote, Since 1948. 
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